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District Governorôs Message 

Dear Fellow Lions: 
The holidays have flown by, and I hope they were enjoyable and rejuvenating for you. We are 
now focusing on our mission as Lions. 
 
Recently, Kentucky experienced a terrible tornado that destroyed many towns.  Pennsylvania 
Lions donated monetarily and with enough goods and items to fill two trailer trucks which went 
to Kentucky.  District 14E participated in this also monetarily and with donations of goods and 
then assisted by loading the truck when one of the trucks stopped in Cranberry.  Lions from 
Districts E, B, N, and L were also there to help with the truck.  District 14E also has a group in 
Kentucky to help unload and distribute these items.  They will be met and assisted by Lions 
Club International President, Douglas X. Alexander.  Our PID Cindy Gregg and PDG Tom Gregg 

are also going down to Kentucky.  Thank you all for your generosity, both monetarily and your time. 
 
!ƭǎƻΣ ǘƘŜǊŜ ƛǎ ŀ ƘǳƎŜ ŜƳǇƘŀǎƛǎ ƻƴ ŘƻƴŀǘƛƴƎ ǘƻ [ƛƻƴǎ /ƭǳōǎ LƴǘŜǊƴŀǘƛƻƴŀƭ CƻǳƴŘŀǘƛƻƴ ό[/LCύΦ   ¢Ƙƛǎ ƛǎ ƻƴŜ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ 5ƛǎǘǊƛŎǘΩǎ 
goals.   In a previous newsletter, I outlined the goals and services of this wonderful branch of the Lions.  Please be 
generous in both your personal and Club donations.  This is the final year for Campaign 100 (ending June 30, 2022).  The 
goal of Campaign 100 is to reach $300 million.  This will empower Lions to serve more than 200 million people each year.  
²ƛǘƘ ǘƘŜǎŜ ŦǳƴŘǎΣ [/LC ǿƛƭƭ ŜȄǇŀƴŘ [ƛƻƴǎΩ ŎƻƳƳƛǘƳŜƴǘ ǘƻ ƻǳǊ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘƛŜǎ ǿƛǘƘ ŀ ŦƻŎǳǎ ƻƴ ǾƛǎƛƻƴΣ ȅƻǳǘƘΣ ŘƛǎŀǎǘŜǊ ǊŜƭƛŜŦΣ 
and humanitarian causes.  
 
The Third Cabinet Meeting is scheduled for February 12 at The Lamplighter Restaurant.  All Lions and Leos are welcome.  
The meeting is at 9:00 a.m. for Past District Governors, 9:30 for the Cabinet, and 10:00 a.m. for all Lions.  If you have 
never attended a Cabinet Meeting before, now is a good time to attend.  You will learn a lot about Lions. 
 
The MD-14 Global Action Team Spring Leadership Symposium will be held on Sunday, February 13, from noon to 5:00 
p.m. at the Butler County Association for the Blind, 322 N. Cedar Street, Butler PA 16001.  Snacks will be provided.  This 
symposium is open to all Lions.  Register to attend.  Email PDG Kerry at KLM52@aol.com or call 717-235-2790.  This is 
another way to learn about Lions. 
 
If you need help with the MMA report, please call me, Denise Poole (724-787-6183), or Amy Thompkins (412-551-0327).  
IŀǾƛƴƎ млл҈ ǇŀǊǘƛŎƛǇŀǘƛƻƴ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ aa! ǊŜǇƻǊǘ ƛǎ ŀƭǎƻ ƻƴŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ 5ƛǎǘǊƛŎǘΩǎ ƎƻŀƭǎΦ 
 
I wish you all a happy and healthy 2022. 
Yours in Lionism, 
DG Margie Wolff 
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Hello fellow Lions. By the time you read this old Punxsutawney Phil will have made his prognostication. Of course Phil is 

always right, either there will be six more weeks of winter or spring will be right around the corner, about forty days 

ŀǿŀȅΦ  ¢ƘŜǊŜΩǎ also another prediction that never fails; if we stop challenging ourselves we will become complacent, 

satisfied with the way things are going, and we will begin to slip back.  We should always be ready for a challenge; in 

fact, we should always be seeking one out. 

 Right now a contingent of Pennsylvania Lions has taken on one huge challenge; they are down in Kentucky 

helping people recover from those devastating tornados which ripped through the state.  The report from Kentucky is 

the damage is far worse than anything we have seen on television. Along with volunteers from across the country these 

Lions have taken on a herculean task, but our Lions are up to the challenge, please keep them in your thoughts and your 

prayers.  The truth is they will come back from Kentucky even better and stronger lions. 

 What challenge confronts you?  All of us are challenged by membership as new members are the lifeblood of 

the Lions. Perhaps there is that new service project you are considering but seems especially daunting.  Then again, 

there may be that crying need in your community that seems too big for you to fill. Whatever that challenge may be the 

thing to do is to face it together as Lions. Together we can face whatever comes, and together we can grow in service 

 

Yours in Lionism. 

 Tony 

 

 

 
 
 

1st Vice District Governor Message 



 

 
Fellow Lions, 

²Ŝ ŀǊŜ ŜƴǘŜǊƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ƳƻƴǘƘ ƻŦ CŜōǊǳŀǊȅ ŀƴŘ ƭƻƻƪƛƴƎ ǘƻ ±ŀƭŜƴǘƛƴŜΩǎ 5ŀȅτto spend precious time with our loved ones 

while hoping for an end to the cold and snowy weather. 

As Lions, our service to others is continuous and ongoing which was very evident in the very generous donations for the 

Kentucky Tornado Relief Effortsτfrom monetary donations, donations of specific items including supplies, tools 

housewares, and clothing, to those organizing the pick-up and drop off locations, and the work week itselfτthis was no 

ǎƳŀƭƭ ǘŀǎƪ ŀƴŘ L ǿƻǳƭŘ ƭƛƪŜ ǘƻ ǎŀȅ ά¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳέ ǘƻ ŀƭƭΗ  hǳǊ 5ƛǎǘǊƛŎǘΩǎ ŜŦŦƻǊǘǎ ǿŜǊŜ ōŜȅƻƴŘ ǿƘŀǘ L ƘŀŘ ŀƴǘƛŎƛǇŀǘŜŘΣ ŀǎ ǿŜƭƭ ŀǎ 

the fact that the Districts from the entire state of PA combined together filled two tractor trailers bound for Kentucky!!  

²Ŝ ŀǎ [ƛƻƴǎ ŘŜŦƛƴƛǘŜƭȅ ŘƛǎǇƭŀȅŜŘ ƻǳǊ Ƴƻǘǘƻ ƻŦ άWe Serveέ ŀƴŘ Lt 5ƻǳƎ !ƭŜȄŀƴŘŜǊΩǎ ǘƘŜƳŜ ƻŦ άService From the HeartέΦ  

Our District to date received donations totaling $4435-Items were purchased from Harbor Freight, Lowes & Delmont 

Walmart and the remaining $1973.31 was sent to the PA State Lions for disbursement to Kentucky when needed for 

specific efforts.  For clubs and individuals still wishing to make a donation, you may send the check to District 14-E or 

directly to the PA State Lionsτjust be sure to earmark the check for Kentucky Relief. 

This is also the time of year your clubs should be looking at Club Officer Nominations and Elections for the upcoming 

Lions year.  Remember, your slate of officers should be announced to club members twice prior to voting.  After your 

ŜƭŜŎǘƛƻƴǎ ŀǊŜ ŎƻƳǇƭŜǘŜŘΣ ƳŀƪŜ ǎǳǊŜ ȅƻǳǊ Ŏƭǳō ǎŜŎǊŜǘŀǊȅ ŜƴǘŜǊǎ ǘƘŜ ƴŜǿ ƻŦŦƛŎŜǊ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǘƛƻƴ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ t¦млмΩǎ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ [/L 

website.  It is vital this information be entered so the District has proper contact information as well as the State and 

International.  If you need assistance with this, please do not hesitate to reach out for assistance. 

Two additional reminders to all clubs:  

1.  Second half Per Capita Dues invoices were sent out at the beginning of January.  Thanks to the clubs 

     who have already paid!   To those who have not, be sure to get them in as soon as possible as your  

     club must be paid in full for the year to have representatives vote in the District elections coming up  

     in April.  

2.  District Project Donations are also due by May 1, 2022!! 

Thank you to all the clubs and individuals who have taken tickets to sell for the District 14-E Duck Race.  I still have a few 

left, so if you are in need, please let me knowτZone Chair Jeff has taken tickets for his clubs and will be distributing 

them to you soon (if he has not already).  I would like to have all stubs and money returned to me by March 31st so I can 

get all the stubs together.  The Duck Race will be taking place on Sunday, April 24th at Yukon Lions Field along with a 

covered dish picnic in the afternoon.  Lion Jonathan Carver will be bringing the Ducks from Beacon Lodge for the race!!  

All proceeds following the pay outs will be donated to PA Beacon Lodge Camp to help off set some of their expenses 

needed to keep the camp running.  The Lions of PA own the camp, and we need to do what we can to support it 

financially.  Just imagine if the camp no longer existedτwhere would those with special needs go for fun and 

socialization? 

On a much more somber note, I would like to extend my deepest sympathy to the family of PDG Dave Stitely.  PDG Dave 

has left a huge mark in Lionism.  His smile and enthusiasm will always be remembered and sorely missed at the same 

time.  I for one will miss him deeply and will never forget the guidance and mentoring he gave me over the years, and I 

can only hope to be half the Lion he was.  I know he would not want us to be mourning his departure as he is embracing 

Ƙƛǎ ƴŜǿ ƧƻǳǊƴŜȅ ŀƴŘ ƛǎ ƴƻ Řƻǳōǘ ŀǎ ȅƻǳ ŀǊŜ ǊŜŀŘƛƴƎ ǘƘƛǎΣ ƴƻǿ ŜƴŜǊƎƛȊƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ [ƛƻƴǎ /ƭǳōǎ ƛƴ IŜŀǾŜƴ ǘƻ ƎŜǘ ǘƘŜƳ ƎƻƛƴƎΧ{ƻΣ 

ƻƴŜ ƭŀǎǘ ǘƛƳŜ ǘƻ Ƴȅ ŘŜŀǊ ŦǊƛŜƴŘ L ǎŀȅΣ άWell Done, Good and Faithful ServantέΦ 

Yours In Service, 

2VDG Amy   

   

2nd Vice District Governor Note 



 

  
 
 
 
FEBRUARY 2022 
4 ς 6 State Council Meeting #3, Wyndham Garden Hotel, York PA 
10 Diabetes Meeting TBA 
12 3rd Cabinet Meeting  
12 GAT Spring Fling Symposium, Harrisburg PA 
13 GAT Spring Fling Symposium, TBA 
17 New Alexandria Lions  
22 East Huntingdon Twp. Lions 
 
MARCH 2022 
11 ς 13 Regional Lions Leadership (RLLI) Red Lion Hotel Harrisburg PA 
20 District 14E Bowling Tournament, Hillview Lanes 
26-28 ALLI 
 
APRIL 2022 
9 4th Cabinet Meeting TBA 
10 Membership Connection Seminar ς Ramada Inn, State College 
24 District Duck Race ς Yukon Lions Field 
29 District 14E Youth Talent Contest  
 
MAY 2022 
  8 aƻǘƘŜǊΩǎ 5ŀȅ 
19 ς 22 Pennsylvania Lions State Convention,  
               Valley Forge Casino Resort, King of Prussia PA 
 
JUNE 2022 
19 CŀǘƘŜǊΩǎ 5ŀȅ 
24 ς 28 105th Lions International Convention, Montreal, Canada 
 
JULY 2022 
  4 Independence Day 
 
IF YOU NEED TO CHANGE THE DATE OF A DISTRICT GOVERNOR VISIT, PLEASE LET THE DISTRICT GOVERNOR KNOW. 

(724-325-4133) 

  

2021 ς 2022 DISTRICT 14E CALENDAR 



 

 

 

  



 

 

 

±ŀƭŜƴǘƛƴŜΩǎ 5ŀȅ ƛǎ Ƨǳǎǘ ŀǊƻǳƴŘ ǘƘŜ ŎƻǊƴŜǊΦ  !ƭǘƘƻǳƎƘ ǘƘŜǊŜ ŀǊŜ Ƴŀƴȅ ƳȅǘƘǎ ŎƻƴŎŜǊƴƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ƻǊƛƎƛƴǎ ƻŦ ǘƘƛǎ ŘŀȅΣ ƛǘ ŎƻƴǘƛƴǳŜǎ 

to be one of the most celebrated traditions.  I remember how much I loved creating the valentine shoe box at school.  I 

could hardly ǿŀƛǘ ǘƻ ǇƛŎƪ ƻǳǘ ǘƘŜ ŎƻƻƭŜǎǘ ǇŀŎƪŀƎŜ ƻŦ ǾŀƭŜƴǘƛƴŜǎ ŀƴŘ ǎǘǳŦŦƛƴƎ ǘƘŜƳ ƛƴ Ƴȅ ŎƭŀǎǎƳŀǘŜǎΩ ōƻȄŜǎΦ  Lǘ ǊŜŀƭƭȅ ǿŀǎ ŀ 

special time and taught you the value of taking time for others.  In addition to the cards, decorations and creative boxes, 

the homemade cupcakes and candy made the day something to look forward to yearly.   

Last year I decided to bring this tradition back to my family and had my grandchildren make valentine boxes for their 

parents.  The kids had a great time decorating the boxes and filling them with special treats for their parents.  They could 

ƘŀǊŘƭȅ ǿŀƛǘ ŦƻǊ ±ŀƭŜƴǘƛƴŜΩǎ 5ŀȅ ǘƻ ŀǊǊƛǾŜΣ ǎƻ ǘƘŜȅ ŎƻǳƭŘ ƘƛŘŜ ǘƘŜ ōƻȄŜǎ ŀƴŘ ƎƛǾŜ ǘƘŜƛǊ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎ Ƙƛƴǘǎ ƻƴ ōŜƛƴƎ Ƙƻǘ ƻǊ ŎƻƭŘ ǘƻ 

find them.  My son and daughter-in-law were so appreciative of these efforts and acknowledged how good it made 

them feel to receive an unexpected treat from their children!  

Imagine the impact you and your family could have by taking time to share some love and caring.  Life is so hectic and 

busy, but this is one day of group effort could have a big payoff.  Why not plan a similar activity with your family?  You 

could make a box for a shut-in, a grandparent, or kids in a family less fortunate.  It is a time to share a bit of love to 

someone you care about or to someone, who may need a reason to have a great day.  There are many activities that can 

be done with very little cost.  Some suggestions might be cutting out hearts, or baking valentine cookies, creating a box 

with candy and some personal hygiene supplies.  Perhaps some treats can be sent to those in the military.  The list is 

endless.  Get your family together and start planning a family tradition centered around caring for others!  Till next 

ǘƛƳŜΧΦ 

Mary Popovich 
West Newton Lions 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

WOMEN AND FAMILIES IN LIONS  

 

 

  

 
 
 

 
 



 

February Suicide Prevention 
 
The month of February brings the thoughts of hearts and flowers to many of our minds. But to many people it might 
remind them of what they lost, don't have, or dream of having. 
 
 This time of the year can remind them that the holidays are over and they are left with themselves and depression sets 
in. With the weather not always the best to get out and meet people or walk pets, people are left inside with their own 
thoughts.  
 
This is where many believe depression can start and people can question their reason for being here. With the holiday of 
±ŀƭŜƴǘƛƴŜΩǎ Day this month and those already having a hard time being alone, now get to see all the love flashing before 
them.  As you know, you ŎŀƴΩǘ walk into Walmart without see red hearts and cards, chocolates and stuffed animals in 
your face. Most other stores are the same way. It's difficult for them to get past this vision in front of them or at every 
turn. It could push them to the edge or put them in a deeper depression. 
 
This is where we need to be there for them. Remember our friends and neighbors that maybe alone this time of year. 
Send them a Valentine's Day card to let them know ȅƻǳΩǊŜ thinking of them. Call them on the phone and ask them to 
meet for coffee. Anything so they don't feel alone during a time and reminds them they have some in their lives.  

 
In Lionism 
Amy Yasczak 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Welcome to a new year. What are your plans/goals? 

!ŦǘŜǊ ŀƭƭΣ ǘƘŜ !ƳŜǊƛŎŀƴ ǇǎȅŎƘƻƭƻƎƛǎǘ !ōǊŀƘŀƳ aŀǎƭƻǿ ǎǘŀǘŜǎΣ ά¸ƻǳ ǿƛƭƭ ŜƛǘƘŜǊ ǎǘŜǇ ŦƻǊǿŀǊŘ ƛƴǘƻ ƎǊƻǿǘƘΣ ƻǊ ȅƻǳ ǿƛƭƭ ǎǘŜǇ 
ōŀŎƪǿŀǊŘ ƛƴǘƻ ǎŀŦŜǘȅΦέ Lƴ ƻǘƘŜǊ words, our progress is up to us. Do we have the courage to try something new to move 
into an area that may make us feel uncomfortable? 
 
²Ŝ ǎǘƛƭƭ ƘŀǾŜ р ƳƻƴǘƘǎ ǘƻ ƘŜƭǇ ŀŎƘƛŜǾŜ ǘƘŜ ŘƛǎǘǊƛŎǘΩǎ ƎƻŀƭǎΥ 
 

¶ Are you working to increase membership? Are you familiar with the Global Membership Approach? (If your club 
follows the four-step plan, it does work.) 

¶ 5ƻ ȅƻǳ ǊŜǇƻǊǘ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƭǳōΩǎ ǎŜǊǾƛŎŜΚ hƴƭȅ ну҈ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ Ŏƭǳōǎ ƛƴ мп-E are reporting. This is NOT good. In fact, there 
are only 3 districts in MD-14 that are lower. If your secretary is not reporting, ask for help. We have several 
options to assist in getting recognized for helping your community. 

¶ Has your club contributed to LCIF? In addition to your generous donation of necessary supplies and monetary 
funds for Louisiana and Kentucky, please contribute to our Foundation. $5.00/member would go a LONG way in 
helping with their Disaster Grants. 

¶ Have you planned a new service project? The possibilities are endless. If you need some suggestions, contact our 
Global Service TeŀƳ ŎƻƻǊŘƛƴŀǘƻǊ t5D [ŀƴŎŜ wŜƳƛŎ ƻǊ ŎƘŜŎƪ ƻǳǘ [/LΩǎ {ŜǊǾƛŎŜ tǊƻƧŜŎǘ tƭŀƴƴŜǊǎ ǿƘŜǊŜ ǘƘŜ 
planning is already done. 

¶ As we prepare to nominate officers, are you encouraging potential leaders to step forward to accept leadership 
positions at the club and district levels? Do your members know about the Lions Learning Center, Lions 
University, or the Regional Lions Leadership Institute?  

 
LŦ ǿŜ ŘƻƴΩǘ ŎƘŀƭƭŜƴƎŜ ƻǳǊǎŜƭǾŜǎ ǘƻ ǊŜŀŎƘ ōŜȅƻƴŘ ƻǳǊ ŎƻƳŦƻǊǘ ȊƻƴŜΣ ǿŜ ǿƛƭƭ ƴƻǘ ƎǊƻǿΦ !ŦǘŜǊ ŀƭƭΣ ǘƻ ƳƻǾŜ ŀ ƳƻǳƴǘŀƛƴΣ ŀ 
person begins by carrying away small stones. We, too, need to set goals and develop a step by step plan to move 
ŦƻǊǿŀǊŘΦ LŦ ȅƻǳ ƴŜŜŘ ƘŜƭǇΣ ƎƛǾŜ ƳŜ ŀ ŎŀƭƭΣ ƻǊ ǎŜƴŘ ŀƴ ŜƳŀƛƭΦ .Ŝǎǘ ǿƛǎƘŜǎ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŀƴƪǎ ŦƻǊ ŀƭƭ ǘƘŀǘ ȅƻǳ Řƻ ǘƻ ά{ŜǊǾŜ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ 
IŜŀǊǘΦέ 
 
In Friendship, 
Cindy Gregg, Area Global Action Team Leader  
724-872-0707 
Orffteacher1@verizon.net  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:Orffteacher1@verizon.net


 
 

                    Membership 
 
Remembering Past District Governor Dave Stitely 
 
This newsletter space is normally reserved for the words of our District 14-E GMT, PDG Dave Stitely.  We are saddened 
by his loss this past month.  Seeing words here now is not an indication that his role as GMT has been filled.  The void he 
has left will never be totally filled in his Lions efforts, what he was to his friends, and in the love that he gave to his 
family.   
 
!ŦǘŜǊ ǎŜŜƛƴƎ ŀƭƭ ǘƘŜ ŀƳŀȊƛƴƎ ǿƻǊŘǎ ŀƴŘ ƳŜƳƻǊƛŜǎ ǎƘŀǊŜŘ ŀōƻǳǘ 5ŀǾŜΣ L ŀǎƪŜŘ 5D aŀǊƎƛŜ ƛŦ ǿŜ ŎƻǳƭŘ ǳǎŜ t5D 5ŀǾŜΩǎ 
article space to share some of those messages here.  A lot of what follows comes Facebook posts, and from a few 
ǇǊƛǾŀǘŜ ŜƳŀƛƭ ƳŜǎǎŀƎŜ ŎƘŀƛƴǎ ǘƘŀǘ L ǿŀǎ ǇŀǊǘ ƛƴ ŘǳǊƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ Řŀȅǎ ŀŦǘŜǊ 5ŀǾŜΩǎ ǇŀǎǎƛƴƎΦ   
   
aŀƴȅ ƻŦ ǳǎ ƭŜŀǊƴŜŘ ŀōƻǳǘ 5ŀǾŜΩǎ ǇŀǎǎƛƴƎ ŜŀǊƭȅ {ǳƴŘŀȅ ƳƻǊƴƛƴƎ ƛƴ ŀ CŀŎŜōƻƻƪ Ǉƻǎǘ ōȅ {ǳȊŀƴƴŜΦ  άOur hearts our broken.  

This morning heaven gained another angel.  Anyone who crossed paths with my 
dad knew how much he loved life. He loved everyone he met, he loved his life 
to the fullest, and loved everything he did. He is the one person I can honestly 
say loved his job. Even though it was physically demanding, he loved working at 
the cemetery. He loved traveling to breweries and sampling every craft beer he 
could find. We have an entire fridge in our basement of the beers hŜ ŎƻǳƭŘƴΩǘ 
wait to try. He loved his grandkids with all his heart. He loved watching them 
perform and never missed a show or performance. He loved putting labels on 
Ƙƛǎ ǎǘǊƛǇ ǘƛŎƪŜǘǎ ǿƛǘƘ 5ŜŜ ŀƴŘ ƘŜ ƭƻǾŜŘ ǎƴŜŀƪƛƴƎ ƻǳǘ ŀƴŘ ƎŜǘǘƛƴƎ !ǾŜǊȅ ²ŜƴŘȅΩǎ 
when he drove her to practices. Going on trips was probably his favorite thing 
in the world. My sister and I were always blessed with family vacations to 
countless places and the memories made will be with us forever. He loved 
Wildwood and Dollywood and Knoebels and Hershey and Lancaster and we are 

so glad we finally went on our Disney trip this past summer. He loved being a Lion and member of Lions International. 
He took such pride in helping at so many levels and would help anyone on any committee he could. It was truly 
ǎƻƳŜǘƘƛƴƎ ǘƘŀǘ ƳŀŘŜ ƘƛƳ ƘŀǇǇȅΣ ŀƴŘ ƘŜ ǿŀǎ ŀƭǿŀȅǎ tǊƻǳŘ ǘƻ ōŜ ŀ [ƛƻƴΗέ 
 
The words of tribute started pouring in on Facebook from around our Lions District.   
 
t5D /ŀǊƻƭ wƛŎƘŀǊŘǎƻƴΣ άtǊŀȅŜǊǎ ŦƻǊ t5D 5ŀǾŜΩǎ ŦŀƳƛƭȅ ǘƘŀǘ DƻŘ ǿƛƭƭ ŎƻƳŦƻǊǘ ȅƻǳ ƛƴ ȅƻǳǊ ǘƛƳŜ 
oŦ ǎƻǊǊƻǿΦέ 
 
Janet Cecchi Teeple, Washington-.Ŝƭƭ [ƛƻƴ ŀƴŘ ǎǇƻǳǎŜ ƻŦ t5D ²ŀȅƴŜ ¢ŜŜǇƭŜΣ άIŜ ǿŀǎ ǎǳŎƘ ŀ 
ƎŜƴǳƛƴŜΣ ŦǊƛŜƴŘƭȅΣ ƘŜƭǇŦǳƭ ǇŜǊǎƻƴ ŀƭǿŀȅǎ ǿŜŀǊƛƴƎ ŀ ǎƳƛƭŜΦέ  
 
.ǳǎƘȅ wǳƴ [ƛƻƴ 5Ŝŀƴƴŀ 5ŜCŀȊƛƻΣ άhǳǊ ƘŜŀǊǘǎ ŀǊŜ ōǊƻƪŜƴΗ  IŜ ǿŀǎ ƻƴŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ƎǊŜŀǘŜǎǘ ǇŜƻǇƭŜ 
ǿŜΩǾŜ ŜǾŜǊ ƪƴƻǿƴΗέ 
 
bŜǿ !ƭŜȄŀƴŘǊƛŀ [ƛƻƴ 5ƻǳƎ .ŀǳƳ άIŜ ǿŀǎ ŀ ƎǊŜŀǘ ǇŜǊǎƻƴ ŀƭǿŀȅǎ ŜƴƧƻȅŜŘ ŎƘŀǘǘƛƴƎ ǿƛǘƘ ƘƛƳΦέ  
 
YŀǊŜƴ wǳǎǎŜƭƭΣ wƻǎǘǊŀǾŜǊ [ƛƻƴΣ άIŜ ǿƛƭƭ ǎƻǊŜƭȅ ōŜ ƳƛǎǎŜŘ ŀƴŘ ŀ ǾƻƛŘ ǘƘŀǘ ƛǎ ƛǊǊŜǇƭŀŎŜŀōƭŜ ǿƛǘƘƛƴ ƻǳǊ [ƛƻƴǎ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅΦέ 
 
Amy Yasczak, ±ŀƴŘŜǊƎǊƛŦǘ [ƛƻƴΣ άIŜ ǿŀǎ ǎǳŎƘ ŀ ƎǊŜŀǘ ǇŜǊǎƻƴ ŀƴŘ ƘŜƭǇŜŘ ǎƻ Ƴŀƴȅ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ [ƛƻƴǎΦ  !ƭǿŀȅǎ ƘŀŘ ŀ ǎƳƛƭŜ ƻƴ Ƙƛǎ 
ŦŀŎŜ ŀƴŘ ŀƭǿŀȅǎ ŀ Ƨƻȅ ǘƻ ǘŀƭƪ ǿƛǘƘΦέ 
 
5ŀƴƛŜƭƭŜ ²ŜƛōƭΣ wƻǎǘǊŀǾŜǊ [ƛƻƴΣ άό5ŀǾŜύ ǿŀǎ ǎƻ ǿƻƴŘŜǊŦǳƭ ŀƴŘ ǎǳŎƘ ŀ ƎǊŜŀǘ ǇŜǊǎƻƴ ŀƴŘ [ƛƻƴΦ  IŜ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ƳƛǎǎŜŘ ōȅ anyone 
ǿƘƻ Ƙŀǎ ƳŜǘ ƘƛƳΦ  L ŀƳ ǘƘŀƴƪŦǳƭ ŦƻǊ ŀƭƭ ǘƘŜ ȅŜŀǊǎ L ƘŀǾŜ ƪƴƻǿƴ ƘƛƳΦέ   
 
 



 
 
2nd ±5D !Ƴȅ ¢ƘƻƳǇƪƛƴǎΣ άIŜ ǿŀǎ ŀ ǘǊǳƭȅ ŀƳŀȊƛƴƎ Ƴŀƴ ǿƛǘƘ ǎǳŎƘ ŀ ƘǳƎŜ 
heart full of kindness.  He was always there when I had a question and 
ŀƭǿŀȅǎ ƘŀŘ ŀƴ ŀƴǎǿŜǊΦέ  
 
PDG CharƭƛŜ aŎDǊŜǿΣ ά5ŀǾŜ ŀƭǿŀȅǎ ƘŀŘ ŀ ǎƳƛƭŜ ŀƴŘ ŀ ƘŀƴŘǎƘŀƪŜ ŜǾŜǊȅ 
ǘƛƳŜ ǿŜ ƳŜǘΦ  L ŘƻƴΩǘ ƘŀǾŜ ǘƘŜ ǿƻǊŘǎ ǘƻ ǎŀȅ Ƙƻǿ ƳǳŎƘ ƘŜ ƳŜŀƴǘ ǘƻ ƳŜ 
ŀƴŘ ²ŜƴŘȅΦέ 
 
²ŜƴŘȅ aŎDǊŜǿΣ {ŜǿƛŎƪƭŜȅ !ǊŜŀ [ƛƻƴΣ ά²ƘŜƴ ȅƻǳ ǘƘƛƴƪ ƻŦ 5ŀǾŜ ȅƻǳ ǘƘƛƴƪ 
of a man that lived every day to the fullest.  His smile and laugh were 
contagious, and the bear hugs made you feel special.  You always wanted 
to seek him out in a crowd.  He had a way of walking into a room brightening it up.  Not many men had what he had.  He 
really helped Charlie along the way, and ǎƻ Ƴŀƴȅ ƻǘƘŜǊ [ƛƻƴǎΣ ǘƻ ōŜŎƻƳŜ ǿƘŀǘ ǘƘŜȅ ŀǊŜ ǘƻŘŀȅΦέ 
 
[ƻǊƛ ŀƴŘ YŜƴ {ŎŀǾƴƛŎƪȅΣ bŜǿ !ƭŜȄŀƴŘǊƛŀ [ƛƻƴǎ άIŜ ǿŀǎ ǎǳŎƘ ŀ ǿƻƴŘŜǊŦǳƭ ǇŜǊǎƻƴΦ  IŜ ǿŀǎ ŀƭǿŀȅǎ ǎƳƛƭƛƴƎΦ  ! ǘǊǳƭȅ ƎŜƴǳƛƴŜΣ 
ƪƛƴŘΣ ƭƻǾƛƴƎΣ ŀƴŘ ŎŀǊƛƴƎ ǇŜǊǎƻƴΦ  IŜ ƘŀŘ ǎƻ ƳǳŎƘ ǇǊƛŘŜ ƛƴ ōŜƛƴƎ ŀ [ƛƻƴΦέ 
 
Arnold [ƛƻƴ DǊŜƎƻǊȅ wǳǇǇ άLΩƳ ƎƭŀŘ ǘƻ ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ŀōƭŜ ǘƻ Ŏŀƭƭ ƘƛƳ ŀ ŦŜƭƭƻǿ [ƛƻƴΦέ 
 
Wƻȅ /ƭƻƴǘȊΣ aŀƴƻǊ [ƛƻƴΣ άIŜ ǿŀǎ ǘƘŜǊŜ ŦƻǊ ƳŜ ƛƴ ŜǾŜǊȅ ǎǘŜǇ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ǿŀȅΦ  IŜ ŀƴǎǿŜǊŜŘ ǉǳŜǎǘƛƻƴǎΣ ƎŀǾŜ ǎǳƎƎŜǎǘƛƻƴǎΣ ƎŀǾŜ 
guidance, but what I loved most was his huge smile and great bear hugs.  His positivity and love for his family, Lions and 
ŀƴȅƻƴŜ ƘŜ ƳŜǘ ŎƻǳƭŘ Ŧƛƭƭ ŀ ǊƻƻƳΦέ   
 
PDG Mary Ellen Neff-aƛƭƭŜǊΣ ά¢ƘŜ ōŜǎǘ [ƛƻƴ L ƘŀǾŜ ŜǾŜǊ ƪƴƻǿƴΦέ 
 
Dave was well known and respected by Lions from all over.  From before his time as District Governor, Dave had made 
Lions friends everywhere.  The words of sadness and friendship came from all around.   

 
ά! ƎǊŜŀǘ Ƴŀƴ ŀƴŘ [ƛƻƴΦέ  5ŀǾŜ [ŜƻƴΣ t5D мп-E and current DG in District 14-U. 
 
[ƛƻƴ 5Ŝō aŎYƴƛƎƘǘΣ άtŀǎǘ 5ƛǎǘǊƛŎǘ DƻǾŜǊƴƻǊ 5ŀǾŜ ǿƛƭƭ ŀƭǿŀȅǎ ƘŀǾŜ ŀ ǎǇŜŎƛŀƭ ǇƭŀŎŜ ƛƴ 
my heart.  He always had a hello and a hug when we crossed paths at Lions events 
ŀƴŘ ƳŜŜǘƛƴƎǎΦέ   
 
a5 мп {ǘŀǘŜ !ŘƳƛƴƛǎǘǊŀǘƻǊ wƻōŜǊǘ aŎ/ƻƳŀǎΣ άt5D 5ŀǾŜ ǿŀǎ ŀ ƎǊŜŀǘ ŦǊƛŜƴŘ ŀƴd 
ƻǳǘǎǘŀƴŘƛƴƎ [ƛƻƴΦ  ¢ƘŜ ǘǊǳŜ ŜǇƛǘƻƳŜ ƻŦ ǎƻƳŜƻƴŜ ά{ŜǊǾƛƴƎ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ IŜŀǊǘΦέ  wŜǎǘ ƛƴ 

ǇŜŀŎŜ ƎƻƻŘ ŀƴŘ ŦŀƛǘƘŦǳƭ ǎŜǊǾŀƴǘΣ ǿŜ ǿƛƭƭ ǘŀƪŜ ƛǘ ŦǊƻƳ ƘŜǊŜ ŀƴŘ ŎƻƴǘƛƴǳŜ ǘƘŜ ƭŜƎŀŎȅ ȅƻǳ ƭŜŀǾŜ ōŜƘƛƴŘΦέ  
 
t5D wƻƴŀƭŘ YƻŘƎƛǎΣ άL ǿƛƭƭ ŀƭǿŀȅǎ ǊŜƳŜƳōŜǊ ƘƛƳ ǿƛǘƘ ŀ ǎƳƛƭŜ ƻƴ Ƙƛǎ ŦŀŎŜΦέ 
 
District 14-. [ƛƻƴ .ŀǊōŀǊŀ wŜōƻǾƛŎƘΣ άLΩƭƭ ǊŜƳŜƳōŜǊ Ƙƛǎ ŀǎ ŀ ƎƻƻŘ ǘƛƳŜ ǇŜǊǎƻƴ ŀƴŘ ŀ ǿƻƴŘŜǊŦǳƭ [ƛƻƴΗέ 
 
PDG 14-W 5ŀǾŜ !ƳŀǊŎƘŜǊΣ ά²Ƙŀǘ ŀ ǿƻƴŘŜǊŦǳƭ [ƛƻƴ ƘŜ ǿŀǎΦ  5ŀǾŜ ŀƭǿŀȅǎ ƳŜǘ ǳǎ ǿƛǘƘ ŀ ǿŀǊƳ ƘŀƴŘǎƘŀƪŜ ƻǊ ŀ ƘǳƎΦ  IŜ 
always made you feel so welcomed whenever you met him.  Tracey and I are going to miss the friendship we had with 
5ŀǾŜΦέ  
 
t5D 5ƻƴŀƭŘ wƛŎƘŀǊŘǎƻƴΣ ǎŜǾŜǊŜŘ ŀǎ 5ƛǎǘǊƛŎǘ DƻǾŜǊƴƻǊ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ǎŀƳŜ /ƻǳƴŎƛƭ ŀǎ t5D 5ŀǾŜΣ άwŜǎǘ ƛƴ ǇŜŀŎŜ [ƛƻƴ 5ŀǾŜΦ  L ǿƛƭƭ 
ŀƭǿŀȅǎ ǊŜƳŜƳōŜǊ ƻǳǊ ǎŜǊǾƛŎŜ ŀǎ 5ƛǎǘǊƛŎǘ DƻǾŜǊƴƻǊΦέ  
 
District 14-b [ƛƻƴ YŀǊŜƴ .ǊƻǿƴΣ ά²ƘŜƴ L ǘƘƛƴƪ ƻŦ Ƴȅ ǘƛƳŜ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ [ƛƻƴǎ ό5ŀǾŜΩǎύ ŦŀŎŜ ŀƭǿŀȅǎ ŎƻƳŜǎ ǘƻ ƳƛƴŘ ōŜŎŀǳǎŜ ƘŜ 
ǿŀǎ ŀƭǿŀȅǎ ǎƳƛƭƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ ƳŀŘŜ ƳŜ ŦŜŜƭ ǿŜƭŎƻƳŜ ŀƴȅǘƛƳŜ L ǎŀǿ ƘƛƳΦέ   
 
LƴǘŜǊƴŀǘƛƻƴŀƭ 5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊ [ŀǊǊȅ 9ŘǿŀǊŘǎΣ άIŜ ǿŀǎ ŀ ƎǊŜŀǘ [ƛƻƴ ŀƴŘ ŀ ŦǊƛŜƴŘΦ  IŜ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ƳƛǎǎŜŘ ōȅ ƳŀƴȅΦέ  
 



 
 
 
hƴŜ ƻŦ 5ŀǾŜΩǎ Ƴŀƴȅ ǊƻƭŜǎ ŀǎ ŀ [ƛƻƴǎ ǿŀǎ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ǿƻǊƪ ǘƘŀǘ ƘŜ ŘƛŘ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ [Ŝƻǎ /ƭǳōǎ ƛƴ ƻǳǊ 5ƛǎǘǊƛŎǘΦ  IŜ ƘŜƭǇŜŘ ƎǳƛŘŜ 
both the Link-N-Leos and the Penn-Trafford Leos.  The next several comments come from Lions, Leos, and former Leos 
that Dave made a difference with over his years of service with them. 

 
άaȅ ƘŜŀǊǘ ƛǎ ƘŜŀǾȅ ŀƴŘ ǎŀŘ ǘƻŘŀȅΦ  ¢ƘŜǊŜ ǿŀǎ ƴŜǾŜǊ ŀ ƳƻƳŜƴǘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ Řŀȅ 
ȅƻǳ ǿƻǳƭŘƴΩǘ ǘŀƪŜ ŀ Ŏŀƭƭ ǘƻ ƘŜƭǇ ƳŜΣ ǘƘŜ ŦƛǊǎǘ ǇŜǊǎƻƴ ƛƴ ƭƛƴŜ ǘƻ ƭŜƴŘ ŀ ƘŀƴŘΦ  
Generous and kind, your impact of helping others will live on forever.  May 
ŀ ŎƘƻƛǊ ƻŦ ŀƴƎŜƭǎ ǿŜƭŎƻƳŜ ȅƻǳ ƘƻƳŜ ŘŜŀǊ ŦǊƛŜƴŘΦέ /ŀǎŜȅ YƛƭǊƻȅΣ ŦƻǊƳŜǊ 
Trafford Leo and current Trafford Lion   
 
ά{ǳŎƘ ŀƴ ŀƳŀȊƛƴƎ Ƴŀƴ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ ƪƛƴŘŜǎǘ ŀƴŘ ōƛƎƎŜǎǘ ƘŜŀǊǘΦ  IŜ ǿŀǎ ŀ 
wonderful example of giving your all to humankind and volunteering your 
ǘƛƳŜ ǘƻ ƳŀƪŜ Ƙƛǎ ǿƻǊƭŘ ŀ ōŜǘǘŜǊ ǇƭŀŎŜΦ  IŜ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ƳƛǎǎŜŘΦέ  YŀȅƭƛŜ {ƘƻƧŀƛŜΣ 
former Penn-Trafford Leo and recipient of the District 14-E, and MD14 Leo 
of the Year recognition.   

 
άIŜ ǿŀǎ ǎƻ ƛƴŦƭǳŜƴǘƛŀƭ ƛƴ ǎƻ Ƴŀƴȅ ǇŜƻǇƭŜǎ ƭƛǾŜǎΣ ƛƴŎƭǳŘƛƴƎ ƳƛƴŜ ŀƴŘ Ƴȅ ŦŀƳƛƭȅΩǎΦέ aŀŘŘȅ IŀōŜǊōŜǊƎŜǊ ŦƻǊƳŜǊ tŜƴƴ-
Trafford Leo 
 
ά5ŀǾŜ ǿŀǎ ŀƴ ŀƳŀȊƛƴƎ ǇŜǊǎƻƴ ǿƛǘƘ ŀ ōƛƎ ƘŜŀǊǘΦ  IŜ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ƎǊŜŀǘƭȅ ƳƛǎǎŜŘΦέ WŜǎǎƛŎŀ {ŀǇǇΣ ŦƻǊƳŜǊ tŜƴƴ-Trafford Leo, and 
current Trafford Lion 
 
While asking Newsletter editor Lisa Gismondi for extra time to get this article in, I also asked her if she had anything to 
ǎƘŀǊŜ ŀƴŘ ǎƘŜ ǎŀƛŘΣ άbƻǘ ŀōƻǾŜ ȅƻǳΣ ƴƻǘ ōŜƴŜŀǘƘ ȅƻǳΣ ōǳǘ ǿƛǘƘ ȅƻǳΦέ  [ƛƻƴǎ ǎŀȅ ǘƘŜǎŜ ǿƻǊŘǎ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ ōŜƎƛƴƴƛƴƎ ƻŦ ŜǾŜǊȅ 
meeting.  PDG Dave diŘƴΩǘ Ƨǳǎǘ ǎŀȅ ǘƘŜǎŜ ǿƻǊŘǎΣ ƘŜ ƭƛǾŜŘ ǘƘŜƳΦ  Every. Single. Day.  I am privileged to have known him 
and honored to be able to call him my friend.  He touched the hearts of so many, including mine.  άbƻǿ rip away the 
tears.  Drink a hope to happy years.  And you may find a lifetime has passed you ōȅΧΦ What would you ǎŀȅΚέ  
 
5ƛǎǘǊƛŎǘ DƻǾŜǊƴƻǊ aŀǊƎƛŜ ²ƻƭŦŦ ǎŀƛŘ άt5D 5ŀǾŜ ǿŀǎ ŀ ǿŀǊƳ ǿƻƴŘŜǊŦǳƭΣ ƪƛƴŘΣ ŎŀǊƛƴƎ ǇŜǊǎƻƴΣ ŀ ƎƻƻŘ ƳŀƴΣ ŀƴŘ ŀ ƎǊŜŀǘ 
[ƛƻƴΦ  IŜ ǿƛƭƭ ŘŜŦƛƴƛǘŜƭȅ ōŜ ƳƛǎǎŜŘΦέ 
 
PDG Dave sat on the board of directors for the Western PA Lions Hearing Foundation.  Board President, PDG Don Gibala 
ǎƘŀǊŜŘ ǘƘŜ ƴŜǿǎ ƻŦ 5ŀǾŜΩǎ ǇŀǎǎƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ Ƴŀƴȅ ǘƘƻǳƎƘǘǎ ǿŜǊŜ ŜȄǇǊŜǎǎŜŘ ƛƴŎƭǳŘƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ŦƻƭƭƻǿƛƴƎΦ   

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ά5ŀǾŜ ǿŀǎ ŀ ŎƻǊƴŜǊǎǘƻƴŜ ǘƻ ƻǳǊ ŦƻǳƴŘŀǘƛƻƴΦ IŜ ŀƭǿŀȅǎ ǎƘƻǿŜŘ ƛƴǎƛƎƘǘ ƛƴǘƻ ǇǊƻōƭŜƳǎ ŀƴŘ ǿŀǎ ǊŜǎƻǳǊŎŜŦǳƭ ƛƴ ǎǳƎƎŜǎǘƛƴƎ 

resolutions. Reading about him describes the enormous amount of help and support he shared with the community. He 

will be missed.  Rest in pŜŀŎŜΦέ 5ǊΦ .ŀǊǊȅ IƛǊǎƘΣ ¦ta/ aŜŘƛŎŀƭ 5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ²t[ICΦ    

 

άL ƘŀŘ ǘƘŜ ǇƭŜŀǎǳǊŜ of knowing Dave for many years. I can honestly say I have never met a more enthusiastic, dedicated, 

friendlier, and optimistic person. He will truly be missed by all who knŜǿ ƘƛƳΦέ t5D DŜƻŦŦ ¢ŜƳǇƭŜΣ 5ƛǎǘǊƛŎǘ мп-B. 

 

 



 

 

 

±ƛƴŎŜ tƛŜƪŀǊǎƪƛΣ 5ŀǾŜΩǎ ǎƻƴ-in-ƭŀǿ ƳŀǊǊƛŜŘ ǘƻ 5ŀǾŜΩǎ ŘŀǳƎƘǘŜǊ IŜŀǘƘŜǊΣ άwLt 5ŀǾŜ {ǘƛǘŜƭȅΦ  L 
just want to remember us drinking beer and shooting the breeze.  I have not met someone 
like him until I was blessed to meet my 
wife.  My drinking buddy, my fishing 
buddy, bike riding buddy, and so much 
ƳƻǊŜΧǘƘŜ ƘŀǊŘŜǎǘ ǿƻǊŘǎ ȅƻǳ Ŏŀƴ ŜǾŜǊ 
say are rest in peace.  Until we meet 
ŀƎŀƛƴΦέ   
  

5ŀǾŜΩǎ ǎƻƴ-in-ƭŀǿ Wŀǎƻƴ aŜǎƘŜǊ ǇƻǎǘŜŘ ŀ ǉǳƻǘŜ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ ƳƻǾƛŜ LǘΩǎ 
ŀ ²ƻƴŘŜǊŦǳƭ [ƛŦŜΦ  ά{ǘǊŀƴƎŜΣ ƛǎƴΩǘ ƛǘΚ  9ŀŎƘ ƳŀƴΩǎ ƭƛŦŜ ǘƻǳŎƘŜǎ so 
Ƴŀƴȅ ƻǘƘŜǊ ƭƛǾŜǎΦ  ²ƘŜƴ ƘŜ ƛǎƴΩǘ ŀǊƻǳƴŘΣ ƘŜ ƭŜŀǾŜǎ ŀƴ ŀǿŦǳƭ ƘƻƭŜΣ 
ŘƻŜǎƴΩǘ ƘŜΚέ   
 
Dave meant something to so many as seen in the comments brought together here.  He touched so many other lives.   
These are just some of the comments shared by Lions and this is just what was gathered from Facebook and email.  His 
influence was so great and so much more than this too.  He leaves awful holes in so many of us.      

 
The year that I was District Governor I had the honor of recognizing Dave as a 
Lions of PA Foundation, Past International President Joseph Wroblewski 
Award recipient.  He was a Lion mentor to me.  He was one of the first Lions 
that I met at the District level beyond my own Club.  The Stewartsville Lions 
Club often invited Clubs to join them for a dinner meeting at the Penns Woods 
Civic Center and there I met him as he cooked chicken on their BBQ grill.   
 
He shared his friends and family with me like they were my own.  He did this 
to everyone he knew.  He always remembered and took time to ask about 
ǘƘƛƴƎǎ ƘŜ ƪƴŜǿ ǿŜǊŜ ƎƻƛƴƎ ƻƴ ƛƴ ŀ ǇŜǊǎƻƴΩǎ ƭƛŦŜΦ  ¢ƘƻǎŜ ŀǘǘŜƴǘƛƻƴ ǘƻ ŘŜǘŀƛƭǎ 
were how you can tell his friendship was special.  I will remember answering 

ǘƘŜ ǇƘƻƴŜ ǿƘŜƴ ƘŜ ǿƻǳƭŘ Ŏŀƭƭ ŀƴŘ Ƙƛǎ ƭŜǾŜƭ ƻŦ ŜȄŎƛǘŜƳŜƴǘ ŀǎ ƘŜΩŘ ǎŀȅΣ άtŀǎǘ 5ƛǎǘǊƛŎǘ DƻǾŜǊƴƻǊ [ŀƴŎŜΣ this is Past District 
DƻǾŜǊƴƻǊ 5ŀǾŜ {ǘƛǘŜƭȅ ŎŀƭƭƛƴƎΦέ  IŜ ƛƴǘǊƻŘǳŎŜŘ ƘƛƳǎŜƭŦ ǘƘŀǘ ǿŀȅ ŜǾŜǊȅ ǘƛƳŜ ƭƛƪŜ L ƳƛƎƘǘ ƴƻǘ ǊŜŀƭƛȊŜ ǿƘƻ ƛǘ ǿŀǎ ŀƴŘ ǿƛǘƘ ŀ 
level of energy that you knew he was happy to be talking with you again.  I will also remember the excitement in his 
ά¢ƘŀǘΩǎ DǊŜŀǘΗέ ǊŜǎǇƻƴǎŜ ǘƻ ǎƻƳŜǘƘƛƴƎ ƘŜ ƘŜŀǊŘ ŦǊƻƳ ǎƻƳŜƻƴŜ ǘƘŀǘ ǿŀǎ ƎƻƛƴƎ ƎƻƻŘ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŀǘ ǇŜǊǎƻƴΦ      
 
I remember the time when I was riding in a car with Zach Mesher, and we were on our way to Grand Rapids to go to the 
US-Canada Forum and we received a call from PDG Dave.  He and PDG Aaron Slezak were on their way to Grand Rapids 
as well in another car.  PDG Dave received a call just before his call to us that asking him to return home to help with his 
ƧƻōΦ  ¢Ƙƛǎ ƳŜŀƴǘ ǘƘŀǘ t5D !ŀǊƻƴ ǿƻǳƭŘƴΩǘ ƘŀǾŜ ŀ ǊƛŘŜ ōŀŎƪ ƘƻƳŜ ƛŦ ƘŜ ǿŀƴǘŜŘ ǘƻ ǎǘŀȅ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ CƻǊǳƳΦ  t5D 5ŀǾŜ ŘƛŘƴΩǘ 
want to strand his friend Aaron so he was checking to see if we would have room for him in the car on our way home.  I 
ǘƘƻǳƎƘǘ ƘŜΩŘ ōŜ ŀōƭŜ ǘƻ ƘƛǘŎƘ ƘƛƪŜ Ƙƛǎ ǿŀȅ ƘƻƳŜΣ ōǳǘ ǿŜ ƎŀǾŜ ƘƛƳ ŀ ǊƛŘe because PDG Dave asked (sorry Tracy).   
 
We all have our stories of our friendship with Lion Dave.  We will miss that new stories with him will not be made and 
that we will go on without our friend.   
 
LǘΩǎ ōŜŜƴ ŀ ŎƻǳǇƭŜ ǿŜŜƪǎ ǎƛƴŎŜ ǿŜ ƭƻǎǘ ƻǳǊ ŦǊƛŜƴŘ ŀƴŘ LΩŘ ƭƛƪŜ ǘƻ ǘƘƛƴƪ ƘŜΩǎ ƎŜǘǘƛƴƎ ǎŜǘǘƭŜŘ ƛƴ ŀƎŀƛƴ ǿƛǘƘ Ƙƛǎ ŦǊƛŜƴŘǎ ŀƴŘ 
family that have gone before him.  I also think that if there is anyone that would run right up to Lions founder Melvin 
WƻƴŜǎ ǿƛǘƘ ŀ ōƛƎ ǎƳƛƭŜΣ ŀ ƎǊƛǇǇƛƴƎ ƘŀƴŘǎƘŀƪŜΣ ŀƴŘ ŀ άIŜȅ aŜƭǾƛƴ WƻƴŜǎΣ LΩƳ t5D 5ŀǾŜ {ǘƛǘŜƭȅΣ ƘŀǾŜ L Ǝƻǘ ŀ ŦŜǿ ƛŘŜŀǎ ǘƘŀǘ 
LΩŘ ƭƛƪŜ ǘƻ Ǌǳƴ ōȅ ȅƻǳέ L ƪƴƻǿ ƛǘǎ ƻǳǊ ŦǊƛŜƴŘ ŀƴŘ ŦŜƭƭƻǿ [ƛƻƴΣ 5ŀǾŜ {ǘƛǘŜƭȅΦ  ¢ŀƪŜ ŎŀǊŜ Ƴȅ ŦǊƛŜƴŘΦ   
 
Yours in Lionism,  
PDG Lance Remic 
 



 

Service 
 

District 14-E and PA Lions MD 14 Supporting the Disaster Relief Efforts in Kentucky 

 

Lƴ ƭŀǎǘ ƳƻƴǘƘΩǎ D{¢ ŀǊǘƛŎƭŜΣ ȅƻǳ ǿŜǊŜ ŀǎƪŜŘ ǘƻ ƘŜƭǇ ŎƻƭƭŜŎǘ ƛǘŜƳǎ ƴŜŜŘŜŘ ǘƻ 
provide disaster relief to the people of Kentucky who suffered the 
destruction of the tornados in early December.  As usual the Lions of District 
14-E stepped up and a huge number of items were gathered.  We gathered 
up so much that the Care-A-Van was filled bottom to top, front to back 
along with another full-sized van.   
 
The vans, and a couple personal vehicles went on to Cranberry, PA to meet 
the Lions wrapped tractor trailer truck that was traveling across the state on 
January 21st to gather items collected by Lions from across MD 14.  Sadly, 
the wrapped truck was unable to come to Cranberry, but the reason why 
was great news.  It was filled by the first two stops in the East and Central 
regions of the state.  A second unmarked tractor trailer truck arrived in 
Cranberry and the Lions collection efforts of the Western region filled that 
truck.  Your collected items helped fill this second truck. 
 
Thank you to the Clubs and individuals who donated to this effort.  Several 
Clubs made sizeable donations including generators, chain saws, heaters 
and other tools and miscellaneous items.  One Lion donated tools that he 
once used in his business.  He said he could have sold the items and made a 
few dollars but felt it more appropriate to send them along to someone 
who could use them.  Another Lion shared our Facebook post about the 
collection to a community page and a young Boy Scout saw the posting and 
held his own collection.  I met him and his mother in New Stanton to gather 
the Jeep full of what they gathered. 
 
The items then traveled to Paducah, Kentucky to be unloaded.  MD 14 sent 
a group of Lions down to meet the trucks and help provide a week of 
service in the area.  Included from District 14-E were PID Cindy Gregg, and 
PDGs Tom Gregg, and Chuck Thompkins.  The stories of what they saw and 
did are important and I hope they are able to share them with anyone who 
will listen.  PDG Chuck told me about what he saw, and it was amazing to 
hear.  If you get a chance, ask them about the trip.   
 
Lions Clubs International President Douglas Alexander (seen here in the 3rd 
picture) joined the Lions of Kentucky and the volunteers from PA to help 
unload the tractor trailers of goods that were delivered from Pennsylvania.    
 
The group helped unload the trucks during their time in Kentucky and 
helped clear damaged trees, and debris.  The cleanup efforts will take 
months to complete but the efforts of our fellow Lions from District 14-E 
and PA went a long way to help make an impact.   

 

 

 

 

  

²Ŝ ƭƛǾŜ ǳǇ ǘƻ ƻǳǊ Ƴƻǘǘƻ ƻŦ ά²Ŝ {ŜǊǾŜέ ōȅ ƘŜƭǇƛƴƎ ǘƘƻǎŜ ƛƴ ƴŜŜŘ ƘŜǊŜ ƛƴ ƻǳǊ ƭƻŎŀƭ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘƛŜǎ ōǳǘ ŀƭǎƻ ƛƴ ŀǊŜŀǎ ƻŦ ƴŜŜŘ 
across the country and around the world.  The Lions of Kentucky are proud to be part of a service organization with fellow 
Lions like those here in PA.     
 

Yours in Service,   
PDG Lance H. Remic 
Global Service Team Chairperson, District 14-E  Contact me at: 724-309-6750 or lremic@hotmail.com  
  

mailto:lremic@hotmail.com


 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Not getting the newsletter in your  

aŀƪŜ ǎǳǊŜ ƛǘ ŘƛŘƴΩǘ ŜƴŘ ǳǇ ƛƴ ȅƻǳǊ Ƨǳƴƪ 

or spam folder! 

Be sure to put this email address in your 

contacts and/or designate the address 

as SAFE! 

News.lions14e@gmail.com 

 
NEWSLETTER SUBMISSIONS INFO 

 
PLEASE FORWARD ALL NEWSLETTER ITEMS NO 

LATER THAN the 27th OF EACH MONTH!!!! 
Forward them to:   Lisa Gismondi 

Email:  lisgis67@msn.com 
 
 
 

 

 

 

mailto:lisgis67@msn.com


LCIFτCampaign 100 

 

 
This is the final year for Campaign 100, June 30, 2022.  

The goal of Campaign 100 is to reach $300 million. This will empower Lions to serve more than 200 million people each 

ȅŜŀǊΦ ²ƛǘƘ ǘƘŜǎŜ ŦǳƴŘǎ [/LC ǿƛƭƭ ŜȄǇŀƴŘ [ƛƻƴǎΩ ŎƻƳƳƛǘƳŜƴǘ ǘƻ our communities with a focus on vision, youth, disaster 

relief and humanitarian causes. LCIF and Lions can help reduce the prevalence of diabetes and improve the quality of life 

for those diagnosed. Reaching this goal will also help build sustainable long-term programs related to hunger, childhood 

cancer and environment. 

We are not only a local community but also a global community 

and LCIF has helped communities both locally and globally. LCIF, 

with contributions from Lions around the world, has helped our 

local Lions with grants for vision, diabetes, disaster relief, etc.  

Campaign 100 goal can only be successful if all Lions support 

LCIF. If you or your club has not already donated to Campaign 

100 think about doing so before June 30th. If you or your club 

has already donated thank you and if possible donate a little 

extra during these last few months of Campaign 100. There are 

many ways to raise funds for Campaign 100 such as individual 

member making a gift or pledge, having a dedicated community 

fundraising event for Campaign 100 or giving a gift from the club 

treasury. A Melvin Jones Fellowship, $1,000, is another way to 

donate to LCIF. Clubs can make contributions for a Melvin Jones 

Fellowship in one lump sum or in installments. Where there is a 

need there is a Lion. 

 

If your club has any questions or would like me to visit and talk about Campaign 100 contact me or your zone 

chairperson so we can schedule a date.  

Yours in Lionism 

PDG Sam Snively 







 



 

  



 

 

 



  



 

  



 

  



 
 

 

 

¢I9w9Ω{ !b !tt Chw ¢I!¢Η  :   Did you know there is an LION Magazine App?!?!?! 
Available for either iPhone or Android.  (Just search for it in your Apple Store or Google Play) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  5hbΩ¢ ChwD9¢ ¢h ¢!D YOUR POSTS ON SOCIAL MEDIA!!!!!!   

  Use the following hashtags on Twitter, Instagram (IG), Facebook (FB) or 

ǿƘŀǘŜǾŜǊ ƻǘƘŜǊ ǎƻŎƛŀƭ ƳŜŘƛŀ ƻǳǘƭŜǘ ǘƘŀǘ ǳǎŜǎ άƘŀǎƘǘŀƎǎέΦ  IŀǎƘǘŀƎǎ ŀǊŜ ŀ ǿŀȅ 

of grouping like posts.    

#district14eweserve   

#district14elions   

#14EDGMargie 
  



 

 
  



 

  



 

 

 

 

 

Lions making a Difference. 



 
            

  



 

 

 

 

  

The Delmont Lions are selling pies for Easter!   Orders must be received no later than April 1, 2022.  They will be 

delivered on April 15th.  Orders may be placed through either 2VDG Amy or KL Alice.  Thank you for your support! 

Alice:  724-836-1490 / trinjoal@yahoo.com        Amy:  724-551-0327 / amoose309@yahoo.com 


